
P.O. Box 373
Wichita Falls, TX 76307

5/2/2022

Rotary Club of Southwest Wichita Falls
P.O. Box 1566
Wichita Falls, Texas 76307

Dear Mr. Steve Haviland,

The Zavala Hispanic Cultural Initiative is a local, nonprofit organization dedicated to preserving the
Hispanic culture and promoting the education of the community. Zavala in conjunction with Mi Café con
Leche offer different programs throughout the year including Road to College after-school and summer
program. Your donation of $9,000 received as of May 2, 2022 will support the programs, scholarships,
and the Summer Road to College program.

We truly appreciate your support of our organization and its mission to empower the Hispanic community
and others by offering education, cultural and leadership opportunities year-round. We hope for your
continued support in the future. If you have any questions about our organization or this program, please
contact me at 940-224-4378 or via email zavalawichitafalls@gmail.com.

We are a 501(c)(3) non-profit organization and recognized as tax-exempt. No goods or services of any
value were or will be transferred to you in connection with this donation.

Please keep this written acknowledgement of your donation for your tax records.

Once again, thank you for your generous donation!

Sincerely,
Ruby Garrett
President of Zavala Hispanic Cultural Initiative


